
 

 

 

         JUNE 
 Is it summer yet?? 

 

HOWARD SUAMICO OPTIMISTS-  

WWW.HSOPTIMISTCLUB.ORG 

 ​ATTN:  ​NO NOON MEETING TUESDAY, JULY 2, 2019 
🎇​HAPPY 4TH OF JULY!​🎆 

 
Rebecca & Darold 

Thank you to the volunteers who helped sell raffle tickets at  
The Howard Fireworks Show and Community Event 

 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS 

                                                      Aug   19  Foundation Fundraiser @ Pizza Ranch 
                                                      Aug   31  Booyah Prep 
                                                      Sept   1   Booyah Sale  
                                                      Sept   8   ​Green Bay Food Truck Coalition @ Howard Commons 
                                                      *(​Need someone with a bartender’s license) 
                                                       Nov    7   Daddy D - The Decades (60’s, 70’s & 80’s) 
                                                     ​ *(Never too early to start saving items for raffle baskets!) 

PLEASE VOLUNTEER FOR AT LEAST ONE EVENT 



 

 
 

Golden Agers 

  
Thank you to all the Volunteers! 

 
 

 
  



 

Congratulations to the 2019 Optimist Scholarship winners who were awarded  
with a check for $1500 each. 

Bay Port Senior Helena Bloohm, will be attending the University of Wisconsin Oshkosh 
field of study Nursing and Brooke Lotto, will be attending Northeast Wisconsin Technical 

College field of study Environmental Engineering. 
Thank you to the committee who took the time to review and make our selection from all the 
applications: Paula Pyle, Christina Kabara, Kim Hess, Kathy Zasada, and Josh Bushmaker. 

 
 

 
 
 



 

      ​Gary Rozmarynoski & Ken Hornick 
 
As many of you know, we are unable to raise money parking cars for Celebrate De Pere. This 
leaves a $2000 hole in our fundraising efforts.  
We have identified another opportunity to raise $2000-$3000 and we need your help to make 
this a success. 
Optimist Sweepstakes is a football themed weekly sweepstakes. Tickets sell for $20 and are 
good all football season. There are 9 winners weekly. Last year, the foundation sold these cards 
and we had several winners.  
We are asking each member to sell 5-10 Optimist Sweepstakes cards​.​ These are fun and 
sell themselves. We will have the cards at the noon meetings for pick up, but if you cannot make 
the meetings, please contact Chris Nielson or  Rebecca Agamaite. We will be happy to get 
these in your hands. 
We make $10 per ticket and if we can sell 300 as a club, we would make $3000.   ​ Please 
make checks out to the H-S Optimist Club. 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD ANYTHING TO THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE LET TINA 
SEIFERT  KNOW ​BEFORE​ THE LAST WEEK OF THE MONTH TO GET IT IN THE 

NEWSLETTER.  
 
 

PLEASE GET THE NAMES OF YOUR SPEAKERS IN THE MONTH BEFORE ALSO: 
HSOPTIMISTCLUB@GMAIL.COM  

 
 

August – Tina Seifert 
Sept – Mike Kerschling 

 
 
 
 

Howard-Suamico Historical Society 
Books Needed for the Used Book Sale We are collecting used books for our annual used book 
sale. We have about 50 boxes of books collected and are hoping to have 200 or more boxes of 
books by the time the sale takes place in August. The sale will take place at Life Bridge Church, 
2496 Glendale Avenue in the Village of Howard on ​August 8 ​as part of the village wide sidewalk 

sale. We collect books at the Suamico Village Hall, Kimps Ace Hardware and Thornberry Cottage. 
We will also pick up books being donated by calling Tim Rasmussen at 920-434-3514. 

 
 

 
 

 

mailto:HSOPTIMISTCLUB@GMAIL.COM
https://www.comevolunteer.com/events/12714-cellcom-green-bay-marathon/volunteer


 

 
 

Upcoming Board of 
Directors Meeting  

Aug. 19th 
Pizza Ranch  6pm 

 
 

SPEAKERS FOR MAY 

Harold Peterson 
Will send out in an Email  
                 ​  JULY 9 
  

 
JULY 16 

 
 

JULY 23 
 
 

JULY 30 
 
 
 

 
 

 August – Tina Seifert 
Sept – Mike Kerschling 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              Tuesday Noon Meetings 

June 4, 2019 
Birthdays: ​Christina Kabara & Leon Whiting 
Anniversaries: ​Chris & Janice Nielsen 
                          Rebecca & Mark Agamaite, 
                          Diane & Gary Schmidtke 

          ​ ​50/50: ​Katie Peters 
           Queen of Hearts:​ Diane Koertge 
 

 
Welcome to Linda Gustke from the Green Bay Botanical 
Gardens. Linda gave a great update summer’s events events 
including summer concert events and Butterflies and Blooms 
which is a live butterfly experience where visitors can learn 
and interact in an 1800 square foot butterfly house. New 
butterflies emerge from their chrysalis daily. Be sure to visit 
this summer! 
 

 
          ​ June 11, 2019 
           Birthdays:​  Darold Cichocki & Burt McIntyre  
           Anniversaries:​ Lance & Carrie Zimdars, 
                                     Barb & Dana Erlandson,  
                                     Leon & Gladys Calawarts 
           50/50:​ Rick Colberg 
           Queen of Hearts: ​Steve Kersten 
 

 



 

 

 
 

July Birthdays 
12 - John Shaline 
14 - Janice Nielsen  
24 - Diane Koertge  
31 - Rochelle Morrison  

  
  

  
  
 

July Anniversaries  
  ​2 - Mike & Sara Demerath 
  3 - Bill & Candy Chambers 
12 - Bob & Doris Chambers 
12 - Mike & Cathy Kirschling  
15- Gregg & Kathy Halvorsen  
17 - Kim & Michael Hess 
24 - Randy & Rene Johnson  
26 - Bob & Wanda Schultz 
28 - Gary & Sally Kimps  
31 - Lisa & Kevin Hochevar 
 
    If we do not have your birth 
date or anniversary date, please 
let Diane or Tina know. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 Welcome to one of our favorite guests! Neil Anderson, 
Director of the NEW Zoo who gave us an update on some 
exciting things going on at the zoo including upgrades to 
animal habitats, new animal encounter opportunities and a 
canopy zoo experience. We are so lucky to have such a gem 
in our Howard Suamico Community.  

 
 
 
 
           June 18, 2019 
           Birthdays:​ Rick Colberg  
           Anniversaries: ​Josh & Jessie Bushmaker 
                                     Patrick & Amanda Hornick 
           ​50/50:​ Katie Peters 

Queen of Hearts: ​Diane Koertge 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Welcome to Bob Lettenberger, Education 
Director with National Railroad Museum. Bob 
discussed how the museum has partnered with 
many Boy Scouts seeking Eagle Scout projects 
as well as providing camps and other 
educational experiences for youth. He also 
updated us on popular events such as Thomas 
Tank and Polar Express. 

 
 



 

          ​THE OPTIMIST CREED 

PROMISE YOURSELF 
To be so strong that 

nothing can disturb your 
peace of mind. 

To talk health, happiness 
and prosperity to every 

person you meet. 
To make all your friends 

feel that there is 
something in them. 

To look at the sunny side 
of everything and make 

your optimism come 
true. 

To think only of the best, 
to work only for the best, 
and expect only the best. 
To be just as enthusiastic 

about the success of 
others as you are about 

your own. 
To forget the mistakes of 
the past and press on to 
the greater achievements 

of the future. 
To wear a cheerful 

countenance at all times 
and give every living 
creature you meet a 

smile. 
To give so much time to 

the improvement of 
yourself that you have no 

time to criticize others. 
To be too large for 

worry, too noble for 
anger, too strong for fear 
and too happy to permit 
the presence of trouble. 

 
 

 
 
June 25, 2019  
Birthdays: ​Jim Morrison, & Brandon Devroy 
Anniversaries: ​ Roy & Bernice Kulju 

           50/50: ​Emile Gardiner 
           Queen of Hearts: ​Jim Morrison 
 

 
  
           ​Welcome to Mark Roberts, local author of The 

Clio Project, a fiction book about soldiers who 
are transported back to the Civil War. Mark 
discussed his journey in writing his book and 
getting published. Check out Mark’s book on 
Amazon! 

 
                            ~  THE END ~ 



 

  



 

 


